
April 16, 2015

BUSINESS LICENCE APPLICATION CHANGES

The City of White Rock is implementing a new system to process business licences.

Please fill out the new business licence application form and return it as soon as possible to ensure the 
City has accurate information regarding your business licence account.  

Get a Discount

Pay before May 20, 2015 to receive a 10% discount.

Pay Online or Through our Regular Channels

The City now offers an online payment option. Connect through our online portal, 
www.whiterockcity.ca/payonline to pay at your convenience. Payments can also be made in person at 
City Hall, 15322 Buena Vista Ave or by mail to:

City of White Rock
Economic Development Office
15322 Buena Vista Ave.
White Rock, BC  V4B 1Y6

Your business licence will be mailed to you within 7 to 10 business days after receipt of payment.

New Online Registry

There is the opportunity for your business to participate in our new directory.  To participate, please 
select the opt in box on the new business licence application form.  The directory will be accessible to 
the public through the City’s website.

Please be aware that operating without a valid business licence may result in fines.

Thank you for doing business in White Rock! We look forward to working with you.

For more information, please contact the Economic Development Office by e-mail at 
licences@whiterockcity.ca or by phone at 604.541.2139.

Sincerely,

Lori Ishikawa
Business Licence Clerk
Economic Development Office

http://www.whiterockcity.ca/payonline



